
From: Mark Newman  
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 12:57 PM 
To: Kathryn Miller 
Cc: Elizabeth Adams 
Subject: Application for Review of Premises Licence - Butchers Dog - PL0278.doc 
 
Hi Kathryn, 
 
In respect of the application by Dorset Police to review the premises licence of the Butchers 
Dog, 6 East Street, Wimborne, Dorset Council Local Planning Authority (LPA) have the following 
comments to provide which may be of interest.  On 10th October 2022 DC LPA issued a Breach 
of Condition Notice on the premises preventing use of rear garden for pub customers. The BOC 
Notice came into eƯect on 15th November 2022 but prior to that the LPA were contacted by the 
Landlady Laura Green to say they had closed rear garden and put a notice on the inside of the 
door making it clear that the rear garden was out of bounds for pub users. No reports have been 
received since that date to say further breaches have taken place. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Mark Newman  

 

Senior Enforcement Officer  

Economic Growth and Infrastructure 

Dorset Council 
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